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High Country Crime Stoppers and Boone Police seek the public’s assistance in solving the
following crime: On March 28th, 2013, a Grey 2000 GMC Sierra single cab pickup truck, with
North Carolina registration tag AMR-5347, was stolen out of the Chili’s parking lot in Boone. 
The owner of the vehicle      was attempting to sell the vehicle and allowed a couple to take the
vehicle for a test drive, but they never returned.   The suspects are described as a white male in
his thirties, very thin, with a light, scruffy beard, wearing a black beanie cap and a sweatshirt. 
The second suspect is described as a white female, also in her thirties, with shoulder-length
brown hair, wearing a brown jacket.

Anyone with information on this crime or any other crime is asked to call Crime Stoppers at
828-268-6959 / 828-737-0125 or the Boone Police Department at 828-268-6900.  All
information will be kept confidential.

High Country Crime Stoppers pays rewards for information, which leads to arrests; recovery of
stolen property; seizure of drugs and the location of wanted persons.
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